
Wyre Forest District Council is 
reviewing its long term Local  
Plan and needs to allocate where 
more housing, employment and 
supporting services are to be 
located in the future.

The Council is proposing 
two options and would like 
your views. You can read more in 
our Preferred Options Consultation 
Document on our Local Plan Review 
webpage www.wyreforestdc.gov.uk/
localplanreview

Local Plan Review
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Have your say  
on the Local Plan 

The Local Plan covers topics such as how many new houses 
are required and where they will go; where should new 

employment areas be located; what additional services, such as 
transport and schools, will be needed to support development; and 

how the environment can be protected.  

Copies of the consultation documentation are available on our website and can also be 
seen at the Worcestershire Hub, Vicar Street, Kidderminster and libraries in the district. 

Find out more about how the Local Plan might affect you by visiting us at one of the 
drop-in sessions.

Date Location Time

Monday 10th July Heronswood Primary School, 
Spennells, Kidderminster

3:45pm – 8:00pm

Wednesday 19th July The Wyre Room, St George’s Hall, 
Load Street, Bewdley

2:00pm – 7:00pm

Friday 21st July Rowland Hill Centre, Kidderminster 1:00pm – 5:30pm

Saturday 22nd July Offmore Evangelical Church Hall, 
Kidderminster

10:00am – 4:00pm

Wednesday 26th  July Areley Kings Village Hall, Stourport 1:30pm – 6:30pm

Friday 28th July Cookley Village Hall 2:00pm  – 7:00pm

Saturday 29th July Stourport Civic Hall 10:00am  – 4:00pm

Friday 4th August St Oswalds Church Centre, 
Broadwaters Drive, Kidderminster

2:00pm – 7:00pm

Submit your comments by following the links from our website  
www.wyreforestdc.gov.uk/localplanreview or by email LPR@wyreforestdc.gov.uk. 
They can also be posted to Planning Policy Team, Wyre Forest District Council, 
Wyre Forest House, Finepoint Way, Kidderminster, WORCS, DY11 7WF.

Comments should  
be received by  

5pm on Monday  
14 August 2017


